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Headteacher’s notes…  

Well, despite the very changeable weather this 
week, the Y4 children who have been at Grafham 
have thoroughly enjoyed themselves, taking part in 
all sorts of different activities. The school has been 
featured in the local media, both on TV and radio, 

due to the fact that we are one of the first schools to go on a residential visit since 
restrictions were lifted. The Y4 children in school have also taken part in various 
projects and as always, my thanks to all the staff who have made all this possible, 
both in school and at Grafham. 
 
Next week is the last week before we break up for half term and on Friday we have our non-uniform ‘Dare to be 
Different’ Day. The PTA Committee has continued to work hard to support the school throughout this year and we 
are very grateful as we now have more ICT resources that can be used across the school by all the children. We are 
now looking at projects to support reading to develop the outdoor spaces. 
 
Laches Wood  
Information from yesterday’s meeting is now available from the ‘News’ section on the school website. 
 
Foodbank donations 
Thank you for all the donations that have been sent in. The last day is Tuesday next week before they are collected 
and distributed. 
 
Parent Governor Vacancy 
We currently have vacancies on the Governing Body and details were sent home earlier this week. 
 
PTA News 
Dare to be Different day - On the last day of this half term (Friday 28th May) we will be holding a non-uniform day 
quite unlike any other. The children are invited to come to school dressed in a way that shows they ‘dare to be 
different’. This may include dressing up back to front, odd socks/tights, hats/funny hair, superhero (dressing up) but 
please no pyjamas or face paints. The children will need to wear sensible shoes as they will be outside as usual and 
for some classes they will need to be able to do PE as well. As you can imagine it is helpful if items are named!  
Please make a £1 donation in cash on the day or by bank transfer to Brampton Village School Association, Account 
number 00734748, sort code 20-43-63. 
 
PTA Zoom Meeting – Please see the details below for the PTA zoom meeting on Tuesday 25th May at 1.30pm.  
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88966665309?pwd=ZVdmQW9vVElnaCt3ckJjd1lnQS8zdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 889 6666 5309 
Passcode: E5g9dQ 
 
Thanks and enjoy the weekend, 
The PTA Team 
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Please keep your child at home if they are unwell or show signs of COVID. If someone in your house tests 
positive, please inform us immediately. We will have to continue to close bubbles of classes/ year groups if 

there is a positive case confirmed amongst either children or staff. You do not need to inform us of negative 
results, although this is helpful, but we MUST know about positive results immediately. 

 
If a child becomes unwell or shows any symptoms of COVID-19 we will contact parents/carers immediately. We 
will then expect the process for booking a test to be followed. If there is a positive test this may impact on the 

bubbles with them having to close whilst staff and children isolate. 
 

Please continue to inform the school each day by phoning or emailing 
pupilabsence@brampton.cambs.sch.uk . 

Please use this address if your child becomes unwell and needs a test at a weekend. 
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